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Weekly Notices 
Week (2) commencing 10 July 2023 

 
 
 

Assembly 
Y12 – no assembly this week.  It will be the last assembly next week.  
 
Living Well 
Living Well lessons have now finished.  You should remain on site during this time for independent private study. 
EPQ students will now have Tutorials during period 4 on a Wednesday for the remainder of the summer term. 
 
Y12 Attendance 
Please remember to let the Attendance Officer know in advance, if you have any University visits during school-time. 
 
Y12 – UCAS Personal Statements 
We are encouraging students to submit either a plan or a first draft of their personal statement to their Senior Tutor 
by Friday 14th July, for use in their post 18 applications. 

 

Students should continue to undertake activities and reading over the summer, in order to enable them to add to 
their personal statement during the holidays and then complete it more fully at the start of the Autumn term.  

 

Senior Tutors and the Careers Department will be able to support in September with this process.  
 
Y13 - Returning Textbooks 
If you are a Y13 student who has finished your exams, please can you return your textbooks to the school in which 
you were taught.   
 
Reminder 

• Please be considerate of the local community and dispose of your litter in designated bins. This applies 
particularly to the Stray in the good weather. 

• Students should not be playing football during lesson time. 
 
Thank you. 


